
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Young Musicians, 

 

Crash Bang Wallop had the pleasure of performing at your child’s school today, the children heard 

woodwind, brass, string and percussion instruments being played and demonstrated.  Lots of 

children were interested in learning to play an instrument and we are pleased to be able to offer 

lessons either at your child’s school or at one of our local music centres.  

 

To start lessons, please visit www.berkshiremaestros.org.uk and click ‘Register Here’. There is a 

simple online sign up process and you will be contacted by the teacher to organise starting.  

Instruments are available to hire and the teacher will explain how this works when they contact 

you. 

 

If you are entitled to Pupil Premium funding then there is a fabulous offer available with up to 75% 

remission on group lessons. Sign up online and add “I receive pupil premium” in the notes section.  

The school will need to confirm PP receipt by emailing finance@bm.org.uk. 

 

I hope that music becomes an important part of your child’s life, and if you have any questions, 

please contact Berkshire Maestros at admin@berkshiremaestros.org.uk.  

 
Many thanks, 
 
Crash Bang Wallop 
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